
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
22 November 2011 
 
 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Stock Exchange Limited 
10th Floor, 20 Bond Street 
Sydney   NSW   2000 
 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Centro Properties Group (ASX:CNP)  request for suspension of securities from quotation 
 
Centro Properties Group (“CNP”) hereby requests that the ASX grant a suspension of its 
stapled securities from quotation effective immediately. 
 
CNP expects the suspension to remain in place indefinitely, but at least until 1 July 2012, upon 
which time CNP is likely to apply to be delisted from the ASX.  
 
The intention to suspend CNP from quotation was disclosed in CNP’s Explanatory 
Memorandum dated 6 October 2011 and follows the approval of CNP’s restructure by its 
securityholders and other relevant stakeholders today. 
 

CNP confirms that it is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Elizabeth Hourigan 
Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 


